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June 17, 2021

Memo to Students:

RE: End of Year & June 21-25 Individual Instructional Support Days

We hope everyone is feeling as though there is light at the end of the tunnel. It’s been a long year and a tough

one! Congratulations to all of you for your efforts to stay focused and give your best effort!

As we draw near to the end of this school year, please remember to turn in your materials, especially those

who are moving/leaving/graduating. Here are the dropoff details & instructions:

Student Materials Drop Off:

All students need to return their textbooks/library books/chromebooks (if no longer needed)/any other school

equipment to the school on Monday, June 21st, Tuesday, June 22nd, or Wednesday June 23rd from 9:00am

to 2:00pm.

Drop-off Instructions:

- Students should complete their DSBN Student Covid Self-Assessment prior to arriving at the

drop off.

- Cars should pull up to the front doors

- Students can then bring their materials to the door and place them on the tables provided.

- Staff will be on hand to help with collection of items.

In these remaining days, please keep in mind that we are already preparing for graduation and next year.

The remaining individualized instructional support days (June 21st-June 25th) are meant to assist only those

individuals who require more intensive support and who have communicated a plan in advance. Outstanding

work submitted beyond the mark due dates will be at the discretion of your classroom teacher and based upon

the plan established, as well as communication provided.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to administration, Guidance, Student Success, Special Education or Social

Worker if you have any needs for advice or support.

Thank you,

Teri Thompson & Leslie Brophy

Principal & Vice Principal


